
 
August 30, 2013 
Announcement 635 

 

Attention Provider Types 12 and 45:  Duplicate Claims for 

Physician-Administered Drugs Recouped  

Provider types 12 and 45 who submitted duplicate claims for the same service for physician-administered 

drugs may have been reimbursed in error for the duplicate claims.  The affected claims, which have dates 

of service December 2, 2011, through April 16, 2013, have been automatically reprocessed.  The 

adjudication of the recouped claims will be reflected on remittance advices (RAs) dated September 6, 

2013. 

 Providers who have refunded the overpayments may disregard this announcement. 

 


